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NRC NAMES NEW RESIDENT INSPECTOR
AT KEWAUNEE NUCLEAR POWER PLANT

Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in Lisle, Illinois, have
announced the assignment of Zachary Dunham as the agency’s
Resident Inspector at the Kewaunee nuclear plant in Kewaunee,
Wisconsin.

Prior to joining the NRC, Dunham served as a submarine officer in
the nuclear power program of the U.S. Navy for over ten years.
He received a bachelor’s degree in physics from Oregon State
University. He and his wife Wendi reside in Luxemburg,
Wisconsin.

Dunham joins NRC Senior Resident Julio Lara at Kewaunee. They
can be reached at 920/388-3156.
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